


Last week we held  our 12th annual Bad in Plaid Golf Tournament. It was great to be BACK in PLAID, and
playing BAD after cancelling last year's event due to Covid 19 restrictions. As a community and with the
help of a very strong committee, we were able to come back stronger than before and we had a record

breaking year. 



This year's Bad in Plaid raised over $33,000 for our school. 



The faculty, staff, and students would like to thank all of our generous sponsors, community partners,
foursomes, families and friends. The many memories that were made at this year's Bad in Plaid will not

soon be forgotten. See you all next year and GO TIGERS!





J.E. Cosgriff 2021 
Bad in Plaid Golf Tournament 

Committee & Volunteers:
Raquel Austin

Erin Barry 
Sarah Boyle

Aundrea & Ryan Brinkman
Alex Cancio & Marcie Young

Camille Cook & Thomas Walisky
Lauren & Roy Crane

Kanna Crosland
Eve Davies & Charlie Vincent

Joni & Stephen Foxley
Taylor Jones

Ethan & Katie Lappe
Brennan & Brent Loyola

Abbi Mancini
Emmi Mancini
Erica Manios














Thank you to our Bad in Plaid 
Committee Members 

and Volunteers:




Committee & Volunteers:
Jenny & Joe Mastrorocco

John Moore
Alicia & Jay Nolly
Candice Pitcher

Jamie Rallo
Maria Santillian
Matt Schwobe

Dan & Jessica Sluder
Casey Stringham
Jennifer Williams

Meghan & Damon Zaylor



Co-Chairs
Chad & Kelly Farr

Bogdan & Mariko Petre
Brad Richard

Jay & Kacie Turcuato



Past Chair
Robb Farr



Hole #4
Sponsored by The Group Real Estate 
Jennifer Sherman and Rebecca Duberow

and Sponsored by Kittrell Law
Bonnie & Joel Kittrell

Hole #5 - MEN’S Long Drive
Sponsored by Berkshire Hathaway
Homeservices
Eagle Sponsor
Kristin & Tom Roney




Our Special Thanks to the Following Event Sponsors!

Hole #1
Sponsored by The Gardner Family 
in Honor of Nona Jean Gardner 
Green Jacket Sponsor 
Anthony & Ashley Gardner and 
Alli & Tim Gardner

Hole #2
Sponsored by Utah Gastroenterology 
Rayburn Moore and Buff Harmston 

Hole #3
Sponsored by The Mastrorocco Family and
Uinta Brewing 
Jennifer & Joe Mastrorocco






Hole #6 - MEN’S and WOMEN’S 
Closest to the Pin
Sponsored by Kappus Landscaping  
Matt & Sim Schwobe and Jeff & Soorya Louder

and Sponsored by Per Noi Trattoria 
Tony Casella

Hole #7
Sponsored by Serta 
Matt & Sarah Ross 

and Sponsored by Crown Burger VI
Jim & Lexi Aerakis

Hole #8 - Fungo Tee
Sponsored by The Turcuato and Ruoti
Families
Jay & Kacie Turcuato 
and Nick and Marie Ruoti

Hole #9 - Farr Bar
Sponsored by The Farr Families
Chad & Kelly Farr
Bogdan & Mariko Petre

Hole #10 
Sponsored by GoldFish Swim
Lars & Katie Grisley

and Sponsored by Permaplate
John Nisson

Hole #11
Sponsored by Summit Sotheby’s
Angie Nelden

and Sponsored by The Tutoring House
Raquel Austin and Trish Cook

Hole #12 - WOMEN’S Long Drive -
Shotgun Hole
Sponsored by Standard Optical
Aaron Schubach

and Sponsored by Keller Williams 
Sean Erickson



Hole #13 
Sponsored by The Zalla Family
Joseph & Jennifer Zalla

Hole #14
Sponsored by Mathnasium
David & Andrea Kaplan

Hole #15 - The Fox Hole - 
Hole in One - Wins $10,000
Sponsored by Uinta Wealth Management
Robb & Sarah Farr

and Sponsored by The Fox Hole
Stephen & Joni Foxley

Hole #16 
Sponsored by CBRE
Jeff & Heather Lingmann

Hole #17 - Split the Pot 
Sponsored by Metier 
Salon & Spa
Donnie Giese & Meagan Swartz



Hole #18
Sponsored by Kristi Patterson
Eagle Sponsor

and Sponsored by SkinSpirit

Watering Hole Sponsored by #AimisArmy
Brad and Shiho Richard

Breakfast Provided by Streusel SLC

Coffee Provided by Alpha Coffee and Java Jo's




Thank you to:

Bonneville Golf Course



and Our Generous 
Opportunity Drawing Donors:



Erin Barry & Greg Fredde

Cucina
Goldfish Swim School

Manoli
Per Noi Trattoria 
Jamie & John Rallo

Brad & Shiho Richard
Nik & Maria Routi

Ski Utah
SkinSpirit

Dan & Jessica Sluder
Standard Optical

Stonebridge Golf Course
Damon & Megan Zaylor

Terra Core
Traeger

Refreshment Carts Sponsored by The Barry - Fredde
Family

Beverages From Uinta Brewing and
Joe Mastrorocco

Lunch Sponsored by Jim’s Family Restaurant 




We would like to thank Robb Farr for years of tirelessly leading the Bad in
Tournament and for making 

Bad in Plaid the event it is today.   Thanks Robb!  






